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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

5, Fountain Lane, Donegall Place, Belfast

Telephone No. 22108 9th May ’ 1957 B

Telegrams : Lloydreg.

g

The Secretary,

LONDON,

Dear Sir,
.»,-/ “WHIN"

R

In reply to your letter of the 7th
instant in regard to the dry docking of above
vessel, the Consulting Engineers state they

: hope to be in a position to put forward definite
, proposals within the next fortnight,when we will
advise you further,

Yours feithfully,
The Survey?pa
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